Growing things

Rio Lindo Garden Club, workshop at 10:30 a.m. Monday, meeting at 12:30 p.m., Port St. Lucie Community Center.



B2 The News Tribune

Fort Pierce/Port St. Lucie Sunday, January 26, 1986

Growing things

Rio Lindo Garden Club, 1 p.m. Monday, PSL Community Center.



CITY OF PORT ST. LUCIE

KEEP PORT ST. LUCIE BEAUTIFUL

February 13, 1986

Mrs. William Pollnow President Rio Lindo Garden Club of Port St. Lucie and River Park 1131 S.E. Clifton Lane Port St. Lucie, Florida 33452

Dear Mrs. Pollnow and Club Members,

It was certainly my pleasure to have the opportunity to speak to your membership on Monday, January 27, 1986.

I can see there is a large interest in our Parks and especially the "Public's Park", Rivergate Park on Midport Road. I, as the City's Parks Superintendent and personally, would like to take this moment to again thank you for your genuine support in beautification projects. The plants you donated are doing fine and are greatly appreciated.

The spirit of Community involvement in this area has and will continue to be a great part of working together on a common goal, that of providing leisure and recreational sites for all to enjoy.

Please feel free to contact me at anytime if you would like me, Chuck Proulx, Recreation Director or Steve Fousek, Urban Forester to speak to your membership.

Sincerely,

Gerry Melville,

Parks Superintendent

GM:mw Enclosure (1)

CC: G. Wayne Allgire, City Manager

Donation for Rivergate

The "public's park", Rivergate Park on Midport Road, has again been the recipient of local support for beautification.

The Port St. Lucie Parks Department has received a donation of 15 Confederate Jasmine plants to be planted along the park's entrance fence and a Laurel Oak tree to be planted in the park.

The donation was received from the Rio Lindo Garden Club of Port St. Lucie and River Park as an Arbor Day project.

The Port St. Lucie News Friday, February 7, 1986



CONTRIBUTION — Members of the Rio Lindo Garden Club of Port St. Lucie and River Park were on hand recently to present their gift of plants and a tree for Rivergate Park on Midport Road. From the left are: Kay Halhober, second vice president; Rita Pollnow, president; Helen Lee, beautification chairman; Helen Specht, corresponding secretary; Mary Jane Collins, first vice president; and Betty Cline, past president. Behind them is Gerry Melville, superintendent of parks. (Photo by Rose Weaver)

Rio Lindo Garden Club gives plants to park

The Rio Lindo Garden Club Of Port St. Lucie and River Park recently donated 15 Confederate Jasmine plants and one Laurel Oak Tree to the Port St. Lucie Parks Department.

The plants were recently planted along the entrance fence to Rivergate Park on Midport Road. The tree will be planted elsewhere in the park.

"Rivergate Park has become known as the 'public's park' and has proven to be a favorite, not just with fishermen and boaters, but with those just wishing to enjoy a stroll through this beautiful park." ful park," said Gerry Melville, parks superintendent.

Melville said he was most appreciative of the club's donation, which was an Arbor Day project

for the group.

Port St. Lucie Parks & Recreation Departments



Certificate of Appreciation to

RIO LINDO GARDEN CLUB OF PORT ST. LUCIE & RIVER PARK

In recognition of the important contribution to the recreational pursuits of the residents of the City of Port St. Lucie, we do hereby convey our sincere gratitude by issuing this certificate of appreciation.

Data

William B. me Chesna

Mayor

Chairman Parks & Recreation Committee

City Manager

Superintendant of Park

Recreation Director